
Copy--Book Buyback 

Spring 2020 
 

 

❖ The spring 2020 book buyback was postponed due to the COVID-19 pandemic.  The bookstore 

will buy back books students purchased from the bookstore during May 25th through May 29th.  

In most instances, half of what you paid will be refunded to you. 

 

❖ Spring semester classes end on May 15th.  Students should ship their books to the bookstore as 

soon as their classes end.  Book returns must be received at the bookstore on or before May 29th 

to be included in the spring buyback. The bookstore address is listed below.  Students must pay 

the cost of shipping their books.  

 

❖ Please include your receipt or a copy of your receipt in the package.  You are allowed to return 

your books without a receipt, but please include a note stating you are returning them without a 

receipt.  Please put a note with your name on every book. 

 

❖ If you live in the Bottineau area, you can drop your books off at the bookstore. Please put a note 

with your name on every book.  Please call or email prior to coming to campus to confirm the 

bookstore is open.  Hours are Monday through Friday 8:00 to 4:30.  The phone number and 

email address are listed below.   

 

❖ The bookstore will only purchase books that a professor has confirmed will be used during an 

upcoming semester.  I have included a listing of books we are not buying back, so please do not 

return those to the bookstore.  I will also list books (in red) you may want to keep for a second 

semester. 

 

❖ Your refund will be credited to your Campus Connection account.  If you have a balance due 

your refund will be applied as payment.  Otherwise, the Business Office will issue a refund 

(check or direct deposit).  Please make sure your address is correct in Campus Connection.  It 

could take up to 14 days for the refund to be processed in the Business Office.   

 

Ship to: 

Dakota College at Bottineau Bookstore 

105 Simrall Blvd. 

Bottineau, ND 58318 
 
701-228-5458  

janeen.pollman@dakotacollege.edu 

mailto:janeen.pollman@dakotacollege.edu

